HASTING HILL ACADEMY

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Class Assemblies

05.10.18-6KC

12.10.18-6BW

02.I1.I8-3MS

09.11.18-3CS

16.11.18—Y4/5ZD

23.I I.I8-Y4/5ES

Year I and 2 will begin their assemblies in the spring term.

Half Term

School closes on Friday 19th October and reopens Tuesday 30th October.

Monday 29th October is Training Day.

Christmas Play/ Services

Tuesday 11th December 11.00am—Early Years

Monday I7th December 2.00pm—Year I/2

Tuesday 18th December 9.30am—Year 1/2

KS2 TBC—Church Service

Christmas Parties

Monday 17th December pm
— Year 3

Tuesday 18th December pm— Year 4/5

Wednesday 19th December pm—Year 6

Wednesday 19th December pm— Reception

Thursday 20th December pm—Year 1/2

Friday 21st December pm—2yr/Nursery

Early Years Christmas Fayre

Wednesday 5th December 2.00pm

October Newsletter

VOLUME I, ISSUE I

01.10.18

Welcome back everybody! We've had a great start to the new school year. The children are looking very smart in their uniforms and they've all had a settled few weeks.

Staffing

We would like to give a warm welcome to all of our new members of staff who joined the WISE family in September.

Miss N Fountain— Executive Head Teacher

Mrs S Robson — Head of School

Miss M Souter—Teacher

Miss E Suddick—Teacher

Mrs B Wilenius—Teacher

Miss A Robinson— Schools Direct Student

Miss A McMahon— Schools Direct Student



Congratulations

Miss Richmond became Mrs Croft over the summer. Congratulations to Mr and Mrs Croft.

Nursery/ Reception

Thank you to all parents who attended our Wish Upon a Star Event in EYFS. We had some fabulous wishes and we hope the children achieve them all this year.

Wednesday 14th November—Nursery and Reception trip to The Barn

Easington.

Beamish

Monday

15th October Year 2ES trip to Beamish.

Thursday 18th October Year 1 and Year 1/2 trip to Beamish linked to History topic— What were people like who lived here 100 years ago?

Halloween

To celebrate Halloween, on Wednesday 31st October our regular lunch menu will change to a Spooky Halloween Lunch. If your child is on packed lunches but wishes to have a Spooky Halloween Lunch please let the office staff know as soon as possible.



Parents Evening

This term's Parents' Evening will be held on Tuesday 16th and Wednesday 17th October. This is an opportunity to discuss your child's progress and meet with their teachers. We look forward to seeing you.

Roald Dahl Day 2018

On Thursday 13th
September, we celebrated Roald Dahl's birthday by dressing up as characters from Roald's amazing stories. Our school looked fabulous as we had every character from Matilda to Mr Twit roaming the corridors. The money raised will go towards the purchase of some new reading books. Thank you for all your support.

Macmillan Coffee Morning

Like always our annual Macmillan coffee morning has been a huge success. Thank you to everyone who has taken part.

We have raised £500.

I would like to say that Mrs
Robson and I have had a fabulous
first few weeks here at Hasting
Hill. We look forward to working
with you all and getting to know
both parents and children. As
we still don't know everyone yet
please don't hesitate to catch me
or Mrs Robson whenever you see
us. This will help us to get to know
everyone.

We look forward to working with you all.

Miss Fountain and Mrs Robson